
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
The Board of Education of Adlai E. Stevenson High School District No. 125 will consider 
at its meeting on December 18, 2017, awarding a guaranteed energy savings contract 
to Siemens Industry, Inc. to provide certain energy and operational savings and lighting 

replacement in the District’s facilities. 
 


